
Special 2012 Budget Public Hearing – December 8, 2011 

 

The December 8, 2011 Village of Colfax Board Special 2012 Budget Public Hearing meeting was held at 

6:00 p.m. in the Village Hall.  Members Present:  President Stene, Trustees Halpin, C. Olson, S. Olson, 

Schauer & Johnson.    Absent:  none.  Also Present: Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer Cogswell and Kathy 

Morse. President Stene called the meeting to order. 

 

Public Hearing – Proposed 2012 Budget – President Stene opened the public hearing on the proposed 

2012 budget. No public was present to speak.  President Stene closed the public hearing. 

 

2012 Budget Review/Approval – The Village Board discussed the proposed 2012 Budget. 

Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer Cogswell and Kathy Morse clarified for the Village Board the questions on 

the Village Hall Renovations, Colfax Rescue Squad debt service line items and the new presentation of 

the Budget.  

 

Motion by Trustee C. Olson; seconded by Trustee S. Olson to approve the 2012 budget as presented 

and the general tax levy of $371,837.00. 

 Voting for: Trustee Halpin, C. Olson, S. Olson, Schauer, Johnson & Stene 

 Voting against: none 

 Motion carried 

 

Motion by Trustee S. Olson; seconded by C. Olson to adjourn. 

 Voting for:  all 

 Voting against:  none 

 Motion carried. 

 

 

  

   _________________________________ 

                      Gary Stene, President 

Attest:  Thomas K. Cogswell 

               Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer 

 


